
 

DATE:        July 19, 2024 

 

ADDENDUM 1 to RFP UB-24-BB-10  

Maintenance of Building Automation Systems 
 

The following amends the above referenced Solicitation.  Receipt of this addendum must be 

acknowledged. 

 

The due deadline for questions has been changed to close of business on July 25, 2024. 

 

The due date for proposals has been changed to July 30, 2024 at 3:00 PM 

 

All other specifications and requirements remain unchanged.   

 

All offerors must acknowledge the receipt of all addenda. 

 

Blair Blankinship, Contract Specialist 

bblankinship@ubalt.edu 


